For Immediate Release-December 17, 2018
THE CITY OF GOLDTHWAITE TRASH SERVICES

WILL BE DELAYED ONE DAY FOR THE CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEARS HOLIDAYS
Goldthwaite, Texas. Trash collection for the week of Christmas and New Years will be delayed by one day.  For residential customers normally picked up on Tuesday, trash will be collected on Wednesday.  For residential customers with Wednesday pick-up the trash will be picked up on Thursday.
Commerical pick up the week of Christmas and New Years will be delayed one day and trash will be picked up on Wednesday and Saturday.  

If you have any questions about your collection days or this press release please contact 
Goldthwaite City Hall at 325-648-3186.
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